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 From the Editor by Anthony Curcuruto 

  

  The November meeting, that will 

be held on the 18th, will be the biggest 

meeting of the year. The Club Secretary 

will be casting the one vote necessary to 

elect the incumbent slate of officers to 

their respective positions. We will be 

voting in nine applicants listed in the 

column to the right and we will be raffling 

off a nice kit donated by Craig Miebach. 

 If you have not attended a meeting 

in a while, this is the meeting you want to 

attend. 

Applicants to be Vote Into the Club in 

November 

 

Goodbye for 

now and hope to 

see many of you 

at the next 

meeting. 

Kit Raffle    
 

Craig Miebach is donating a nice 

kit to be raffled off at the November 

meeting. The kit is an Ultimate 10-300 

Biplane by Carl Goldberg pictured 

below. Tickets will cost $5 and when 20 

are sold, we will draw a ticket. 
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October 2021 Meeting Minutes 

 
The meeting was called to at 7:30 PM Anthony Curcuruto was on vacation 

so no minutes from the previous meeting were read. There were 17 

members at the meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Opening balance was $9,842.85 and the closing 

balance was $8,992.85. A more detailed report is in the newsletter. 

 

Membership: There was a new member for 2022 at the meeting – Jack 

Scancarella. 

 

Fields: Both fields are in great shape. There are hunters hunting around 

both fields so be careful. 

 

Safety: Mike asked if members were using the safety fences at Reynolds. 

 

Old Business: Pat and Mike talked about the District II fly in. Pat asked the 

membership for comments and there was not much of a response. Pat and 

Mike talked about finding a field and it is not going well. (Editors Note: 

two possible private airports were sent to the club officers by the club 

secretary after the meeting.) 

 

New Business: Mike talked about the Neat Fair that he and Frank Fanelli 

attended. Both had a great time and met a lot of friends. They both flew 

and came home with all the planes they went with. Mike also talked about 

a new club he found close to his home in Florida. The club has a field with 

a new paved runway paved by the parks department and Mike is looking 

forward to joining the club. He will fly his new electric jets on that paved 

runway! 

 

Many members brought in items to sell. 
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C O N T A C T  T H E  T O P  O’  N E W  J E R S E Y  

Web Site:  http://www.toponewjersey.org 

E-mail:     toponewjersey@comcast.net 

FaceBook: Top O New Jersey R/C Club | Facebook 

 

President: Pat Rizzuto (973) 764-7779 

Vice President: Mike Shauger (973) 827-9326 

Secretary: Anthony Curcuruto (908) 637-6768 email: 

 toponewjersey@comcast.net 

Treasurer: Craig Miebach (973) 764-2862 

 

Hardyston Field Chairman: Mike Shauger (973) 827-9326 

Reynolds Field Chairman: Jon Ace (908) 303-9007 

Ways & Means: Frank Costello (973) 361-4451 

Newsletter Editor/Publisher: Anthony Curcuruto (908) 637-6768 

Reynolds Safety Officer: Scott Geller (973) 464-5995,  

Membership:  Anthony Curcuruto (908) 637-6768 

  

 Event Schedule for 2021   

Monthly Meeting  

January 21, 2021 Canceled 

February 18, 2021 Canceled 

March 18, 2021 Canceled 

April 15, 2021 Canceled 

May 20, 2021 Meetings Resume 

June 17, 2021   

July 15, 2021 

Hardyston 

Tail Gate Swap 

Meet 

August 19, 2021 

Reynolds 

Tail Gate Swap 

Meet 

September 16, 2021 
Andover Borough 

Senior Center 

October 21, 2021 
Andover Borough 

Senior Center 

November 18, 2021 
 Andover Borough 

Senior Center 

December 2, 2021   

  

  
 

 
The next meeting will be at the Andover 
Borough Senior Center at 7:30 PM on 

November 18th 

 

. 
  

Treasurer’s Report 
October 2021 

 

September’s opening balance was $9,842.85. Expenses for the month totaled $850.00 

represented by Mowing. The result is an ending balance of $8,992.85. 

 

 

Allocated to Operations: $1,852 

General Reserve:    2,141 

Event Reserve:     2,000 

Reynolds Field Reserve:    3,000 

Total               $  8,993 
 

   

 

http://www.toponewjersey.org/
mailto:toponewjersey@comcast.net
https://www.facebook.com/TopONewJerseyRcClub
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Planes For Sale 

 
Joe Florio has a lot of planes for sale. The J3 Cub with floats is electric and 

has a 77 inch wing span and it sells for $250. All of the other planes are $65 each. 

The engine below is a G38 and is in perfect condition and is selling for $200.  

 

If you are interested in any of these items, give Joe a call at (973) 586-3128. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
      

  

The Tucano electric has retractable landing gear and flaps $375.00 and Giles 202 

with OS 200 4 stroke sells for $375.00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you are interested in any of these items, give Joe a call at (973) 586-3128. 
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